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LIVING TOGETHER AS ONE NGA


Dear 

GENERAL ELECTIONS FOR THE NORTH GREENHILLS ASSOCIATION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

for the term 2016 – 2017

Dear Residents, 

Election fever is once again heating up! As the National Presidential Elections draws near, so too is our own General Elections for the NGA Board of Directors.  There are five (5) vacant slots to be filled and below are the details for voting: 

Date: 
December 12, 2015 (Saturday)

Place: 
NGA Gazebo in Johnson Street
Time: 
9am – 3pm

We are attaching the Nomination Form that should be submitted to the NGA Admin on or before 5pm, November 18 (Wednesday).  Please nominate those whom you believe are capable and able to contribute to the good management and welfare of our village. The nominees will be notified accordingly and given until November 28 (Saturday) to decide whether or not to accept their nominations.

Also attached are the Proxy Forms.  Qualified voters who choose to vote by proxy should fill out both original and duplicate copies.  Both copies should be submitted for validation by our COMELEC on December 5 (Saturday) on or before 12 noon.
The NGA COMELEC members appointed by the Board of Directors during the last November 5 meeting are the following:

Chairman: 
Mr. Solomon Yuyitung

Member: 
Mr. Johnson Dela Cruz
Member:
Mr. Rafael Espino
In the same meeting, the Board adopted the COMELEC rules for General Elections which have been in practice since December 2001. 

We urge all residents to participate in the upcoming village elections to nominate and elect (5) individuals who will serve our community with integrity, dedication, and the best interests of our community and residents in mind.    

Thank you all and we look forward to seeing you come election time! 
Sincerely,

The NGA

We are happy to let you know that the Medical/Dental Mission sponsored by our Board President Ms. Trini Sia and son Mr. Michael Sia on Oct. 17 as well as the Village Halloween event on October 31 were both a big success.

A lot of villagers and their household help benefitted immensely from the free Medical & Dental services that were generously offered. Likewise, many residents, their household help, and village guests had fun participating in the Halloween event which included a programme, fun costumes, and trick-or-treating throughout the village. 

These events would not have been successful without your participation and we want to extend our sincerest gratitude to all of you for your continued support of our events and initiatives. The NGA Board and Admin will continue to host events, projects, and initiatives that will benefit our residents and community and we look forward to your continued support.

Thank you once again and we wish all of you a nice day! 
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